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Date:      February 28, 2020 

 

To:          Honorable Board of Trustees 

 

From:     Gina Sudaria, interim Superintendent 

 

Re:         Consideration to approve the 2019-20 Consolidated Application (ConApp) Winter Submission. 

 

 

QUICK SUMMARY/ABSTRACT:  

The winter release of the application is submitted each year and contains the district entitlements for 

each funded program. Out of each state and federal program entitlement, districts allocate funds for 

indirect costs of administration, for programs operated by the district office, and for programs operated 

at schools. 

 

RATIONALE:  

The Consolidated Application (ConApp) is used by the California Department of Education (CDE) to 

distribute categorical funds from various state and federal programs to county offices, school districts, 

and direct-funded charter schools throughout California. Annually, in May, each local educational agency 

(LEA) submits the spring release of the application to document participation in these programs and 

provide assurances that the district will comply with the legal requirements of each program. Program 

entitlements are determined by formulas contained in the laws that created the programs. 

 

FINANCIAL IMPACT:  

There is zero financial impact for RCSD. 

 

RECOMMENDATION:  

It is recommended that the Board of Trustees approve the Consolidated Application (ConApp) - Winter 

Submission as submitted. 
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